
TRANSPORTATION RELEASE    FORM 
DUE May 2, 2023 

It is necessary that parents/guardians grant their consent by signing this consent/release form below for their 

student to use commercial transportation to the Visalia Fox Theatre for the Slick Rock Film Festival “Red 

Carpet Arrival” on May 12, 2023.  

NAME OF STUDENT  
SCHOOL NAME    

GRADE (CHECK ONE):   

    MIDDLE SCHOOL HIGH SCHOOL 

As a parent/guardian of the above named student who is participating in the Tulare County Office of Education 

Slick Rock Film Festival, I hereby give my consent for my child to ride in commercial transportation provided by 

Tulare County Office of Education to the Visalia Fox Theater for the Slick Rock Film Festival “Red Carpet Arrival”. 

I hereby waive, release, absolve, hold harmless, defend, and indemnify Tulare County Superintendent of Schools 

and the Tulare County Office of Education, and their agents, officers, employees, and volunteers from and 

against any liability, claims, actions, costs, damages, or losses of any kind, including death or injury to any person 

and damage to property, arising from, or in connection with commercial transportation hired by the Tulare County 

Office of Education provided to my student for the Slick Rock Film Festival “Red Carpet Arrival”.  

DATE  

PARENT/GUARDIAN Signature 

Print Name 


